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If you know of a parishioner who is an in-patient at the Pilgrim 
hospital, please contact Father at the Presbytery ( 01205 362056 )     

  or Deacon Martyn .

DONATIONS: Just scan the QR code with your 
phone to donate to our parish. Don’t forget to gift 
aid if you can.

Face Book

ENABLE MISSION CAMPAIGN DIOCESE OF NOTTINGHAM        
2025-2030

Following on from the announcement at Mass this past weekend, we are pleased to share 
that Bishop Patrick has invited our parish to take part in the Enabling Our Mission campaign 
over the coming months.

 This fundraising endeavour aims to make our Diocese and its parishes more outward-looking 
and missionary-focussed. The three key priorities are:

·      Equipping our priests and lay leaders with the tools and resources they need to lead a 
move to mission

·     Alleviating the ever-growing administrative workload of clergy

·      Responding effectively to the local requirements of parishes and helping laity grow in 
their faith

 To enable this work, we are currently undertaking a census during our weekend Masses to 
ensure that we have up-to-date contact details for those in our parish. As this initiative 
progresses, we will keep you informed and provide further updates in due course. 

 For now, please pray for the success of the Enabling Our Mission campaign.

WE WOULD LIKE TO START SENDING INFORMATION 
ELECTRONICALLY TO KEEP YOU INFORMED OF MASS CHANGES, 
BULLETIN ETC. If you would like to be on the parish email circular, please send 

an email to: infoatsaintmarysbt@gmail.com

http://www.stmaryschurchboston.org.uk/
mailto:infoatsaintmarysbt@gmail.com


Liturgical calendar 

Divine Mercy: Wednesday 2.00pm

Benediction:   

Adoration/Holy Hour:   Monday  and Thursday 6.00pm  Friday 8.15 pm

Confessions: Saturday 3.20pm-3.50pm   Sunday 7.50am-8.20pm and 9.30am-9.50am and 
before weekday masses and on request.

Day Date Time   Liturgical 
Calendar

Mass Intention

Saturday  8 4.00pm Eng Vigil Michael Cahill 
GHO

Sunday 9 8.30am
10.00am

Noon
7.30pm

Eng
Eng
Pol
Pol

Fifth Sunday of 
the Year

R Hodge 
Parish

Monday 10 12.30pm Eng St Scholastica Our Lady’s Intns

Tuesday 11 9.30am Eng Our Lady of 
Lourdes

Wednesday 12 7.00am Eng Feria Priests

Thursday 13 7.00pm Eng Feria Souls in 
Purgatory

Friday 14 9.30am
7.30pm

Eng
Pol

        SS Cyril and 
Mythodius

Saturday 15
4.00pm Eng Vigil D.Locking

Sunday 16 8.30am
10.00am

12.00
4.00pm
7.30pm

Eng
Eng
Pol

Latin
Pol

Sixth Sunday
Parish

Dates for the diary: 

WEEKEND OF 8TH AND 9TH/15th and 16th A CENSUS WILL BE 
TAKEN. THIS WILL BE PREPARATORY TO THE BISHOP’S APPEAL

Second Collection: 22nd/23rd  February Sick and Retired Priests brought forward 
from January

PARISH MOVIE NIGHT – FRIDAY 28TH FEBRUARY 5:30PM – 
CHURCH HALL – THE LION KING – DONATION APPRECIATED 
FOR THE REFRESHMENTS
GIFT AID: The quarterly return for September amounting to £6,114.75 had 
been submitted to HMRC, and as a result a refund of £1528.69  has been 
received by the Parish. Thank you all who gift aid your donations to the 
Parish. If you have recently joined our parish or started to pay income tax, 
please consider completing a declaration. For further info contact me  on 
07778840886 or  email  "giftaid.bt@dioceseofnottingham.uk" . Many thanks. 
Chaz Mayhew

OF YOUR CHARITY PLEASE PRAY FOR 
● The sick and housebound and for those who need your prayers, Sadie

 Wheate, Rosalyn, Mary, Fay Cowell, David Locking.  Michael Campbell; Kathleen 
Bedford Sally Wallington; Coco. 

● Linda O’Neill          

Sunday Collection: 2 February    Envelopes   £100   Loose £303
 If donating by cheque please make it payable to Boston Roman Catholic 
Parish. Thank you for your financial support and those too who pay through 
the bank.We have now received repayment from HMRC in respect of your 
Gift Aid claim for the 2nd Quarter to 30/09/24.The amount due to the parish is 
£1528.69
Second Collections:   St Patrick Missionaries £352

MEDJUGORJE AUTUMN 2025 – Fr is thinking of a trip and would like to 
know how many would be interested we have about 5 already. Would be 
late September or October.
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